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Dear City Council

I support the following proposed tree codes in MUR-70' zones:

10% tree retention for 70' buildings
15% tree retention for 80' buildings
20% tree retention for 90' buildings
20% tree retention for 140' buildings
Deep Green Incentive Program or built green programs will not
cancel out tree retention

Thank you,

Martin and Karen Kral, Shoreline Residents
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